
  

 

Ptarmigan Men’s Golf Association (PMGA)                                       
Hole-in-One Program 

                                             
         

 

 

The PMGA Hole-In-One (HIO) Program exists to help celebrate a hole-in-one by our 
PMGA members and help defray the typical bar costs. We want people to be 
recognized and enjoy this rare accomplishment with their friends and others in the 
PMGA membership. Program guidelines as follows: 
 

• All PGMA members are part of the program, and non-PMGA members are not 
eligible. Every time there is a HIO, each PMGA member is charged $4 to their 
member account. 
 

• The PMGA member who qualifies for HIO will receive up to $700 bar tab and the 
remainder of funds in pro shop credit (typically around $500 pro shop credit if we 
have 300 PMGA members).  Players also receive a special HIO plaque at the year-
end banquet.  This program has been revised in 2025 to avoid any potential tax 
implications from money paid out from the PMGA / Ptarmigan Country Club. 
 

• The PMGA member who gets a HIO is responsible for contacting the Golf Shop, 
and they (along with PMGA board) will confirm eligibility. 
 

• PMGA membership notified immediately after confirmation of each HIO. 
 

• This program only applies to play at Ptarmigan Country Club. To qualify, a HIO 
must occur during the official score posting season as defined by the Colorado 
Golf Association, which is typically from mid-March to mid-November. 
 

• A person may win more than one time each year, subject to the rules within. 
 

• At least one witness, plus himself are required for the HIO to be eligible.  The 
player must also complete a minimum of a 9-hole round to constitute a legal HIO 
and qualify for this program. 
 

• The Ptarmigan Men’s Golf Association is solely responsible for the bookkeeping, 
administration, and payouts of this program.  This is not a Ptarmigan Country 
Club program and only PMGA members in good standing are eligible. The PMGA 
Board may determine at any time to discontinue the program if deemed in the 
best interests of the membership. 


